
 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
 

Optum Maryland Provider Alerts and Updates 
 

July 18, 2024 

Provider Alerts 
Provider Alerts are posted to Maryland.optum.com on a regular basis and delivered to 

your mailbox weekly. Below are the provider alerts that have been posted from July 12 

to July 18. 

 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 

• 7-18-24: Extended Incedo System Downtime - July 20, 2024 
• 7-12-24: Fiscal Year 2025 Medicaid Rates for Administrative Days 

Training Opportunities 
Training opportunities are posted to the monthly July Training Calendar on 

maryland.optum.com. Please see below for upcoming training opportunities. 

 

Please note: The Crisis Services training that was scheduled for July 30 has been 

canceled and replaced with the training detailed below. Providers who registered for the 

Crisis Services training have received an automated email notifying them of this 

cancellation.  

 

Claims Submission (CMS 1500) 

Tuesday, July 30, 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m., EDT 

To register, click here. 

News and Reminders 
1. The July Provider Council Meeting was held on Friday, July 12, 2024.  

• A video recording of the meeting can be viewed here.  
• A PDF of the meeting presentation can be viewed here.  

https://maryland.optum.com/content/ops-maryland/maryland/en/bh-providers/alerts.html
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/july-2024/IncedoSystemDowntime-7.20.24.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/july-2024/PT18-25-FY25-Medicaid-Rates-for-Administrative-Days-7.14.2024.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/training/BH_MD_Provider_July2024cal.pdf
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1e8f46c2-c6c5-4a9a-a754-c2192e199542@db05faca-c82a-4b9d-b9c5-0f64b6755421
https://optum.video.uhc.com/media/Provider%20Council%20Meeting%20-%20July%2012%2C%202024/1_5z45kbtv
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/provider-council-meeting-items--/PCM_July_2024.pdf


The next Bulletin will be sent during the week of July 21. 

Thank you, 
 
Optum Maryland Team 


